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We are ready for the return to the classroom! 

We will end the month of May with openings in 90% of our campuses. 

  

We are ready! 

Since the beginning of the pandemic due to COVID-19, our priority has been to protect the 

health of all members of our community and to guarantee excellence in academic continuity. 

Our faculty and administration have been intensively trained, adapting to the circumstances 

and innovating to meet the challenge. 

For several months now, our campuses have been ready to return to hybrid attendance. 

Following the health policies of the authorities, we designed voluntary programs with wellness 

activities, laboratory practices, workshops, and sessions. As of today, May 12, 2021, we have 

reopened 16 campuses and on average 5 thousand students take part each week.  We will 

end the month of May with openings at 90% of our campuses. 

This first phase of the return to hybridize began in January 2021 and it has been carried out 

under strict safety and hygiene protocols established in our Conscious Return Plan, which in 

addition to the sanitary filter includes a daily self-diagnosis of health through an App, 

mandatory use of masks, PCR testing of saliva, monitoring of wastewater, limited capacity, 

and healthy distance. Our spaces have been reconfigured to meet a gradual and controlled 

return. 

Soon, our campuses will be communicating locally the details of the hybrid return. 

Stay tuned. 

  

Our Conscious Return website https://tec.mx/es/regreso-consciente is at your disposal to 

consult information and follow the appropriate recommendations. 

 

https://tec.mx/es/regreso-consciente

